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This week is Parents in Sport Week. The annual campaign, organised by the Child Protection in Sport Unit (CPSU)
seeks to raise awareness of the importance of parents’ involvement in youth sport.

Throughout the week, the CPSU will be sharing guidance on the types of things sports clubs should have in place
to keep children safe, how parents can get help with any concerns and how parents’ positive behaviour
contributes to better experiences of sport for children.

To find out more about Parents in Sport week, and how your Club can get involved, visit the CPSU website.

Table Tennis England will be hosting a ‘Parents in Table Tennis’ webinar on Tuesday October 20 at 7pm. Club
representatives are welcome to attend and Clubs are encouraged to share the details of the upcoming webinar
with parents/carers of their junior players.

The session will be delivered by Table Tennis England’s Safeguarding & Ethics Manager Judy Rogers and will go
through some guidelines for parents, as well as providing an opportunity for Q&A.

Book your place on the webinar by clicking here.
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